
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                           
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
        
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

If you require this newsletter in another format,                          
please ask at the school office.                                                                   
 

       
     Respect for All. Learners for Life                18th March 2022 

Red Nose Day 
 

The children all looked great today 
dressed in their own clothes. It was a huge 
success and the children really enjoyed 
themselves decorating biscuits and taking 
part in fun activities. All money raised will 
be donated to Comic Relief.  
 

Our school value for this half term: 
‘Honesty’ 

 
‘Be honest in your life, it creates positive 

energy’ 
 

Ali Harwood 
 

Thank you to everyone who purchased books 
from the author Ali Harwood on Thursday. It 
is a real treat to have author visits in school so 
we hope you all enjoyed listening to Ali’s 
poetry. 
 

 
 

Action Jackson 
 
On Wednesday 23rd March, all classes will 
be working with Action Jackson, the UK 
Ambassador for Happiness. The children 
will be learning skills about setting goals, 
growth mindset and resilience. 
 

 

Y1 Local Walk 
 

Y1 enjoyed their walk on Thursday around 
the local area. They were looking at 
buildings such as churches, houses and 
shops. This enhanced their learning of their 
topic ‘Street Detectives’. 
 

 

Ukraine 
 

Thank you to everyone who kindly donated 
money to the Disasters Emergency Committee. 
Our thoughts and prayers are with the people 
of Ukraine as they endure this desperate 
situation. 

 
 

Isabelle in 2W kindly made bracelets to raffle 
off to staff and all money raised was added to 
the pot – well done Isabelle and her family! 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Upcoming Events 
 

 
Mon    21    Mar   Extra Curricular Clubs  
Tue     22   Mar    Y2 Swimming (last session) 
Wed   23   Mar    Judo Club 8:00-8:45am 
Wed   23    Mar    Action Jackson 
Fri      25   Mar    N Biscuit Day 
Tue       5   Apr    Parents Evening (face to face) 
Wed      6   Apr    Parents Evening (virtual) 
 

Green Lane, Liverpool, L13 7DT 
0151 228 4069 

Support@listerdrive-inf.liverpool.sch.uk 
hƩps://www.listerinfants.org.uk 
@ListerInfants  (Main TwiƩer Account)  

 

ATTENDANCE 
 
Bluebells  (Miss McGowan)        91% 
Daffodils (Mrs. Mullock)    94%     
Poppies (Miss Kervin)    93% 
Tulips  (Mrs. Davin)     93% 
Snowdrops (Miss Haynes)     92% 
Sunflowers (Mrs. White)    93% 
 
Unfortunately no classes in green this 
week! 

Overall Attendance 

93% 
Our attendance motto is: 

In school, on time, every day! 
Dojos are given to every child in 
school before registers close. 

 
 

BREAKFAST CLUB 
 8.00 – 8.50AM 

(doors close 8.15am) 
 

AFTER SCHOOL CARE 
3.00-5.30PM 

 
 

Y2 Swimming 
 

Tuesday 22nd March is the last swimming session 
for Y2. The children have enjoyed their lessons 
and have gained valuable confidence in the water. 

 
 
We have been celebrating neurodiversity this 
week – we can’t wait to share our umbrellas with 
you! 


